
Lane County Commissioner Jay Bozievich has stated that Monroe, Harrisburg, and Junction City 
should all be in the same district so their rural votes will not be overwhelmed by Eugene and 
Corvallis.  HE IS WRONG!  All three of these small towns are bedroom communities for people 
who work in Eugene and Corvallis, and even Salem.   
These residents probably constitute at least 50% of the populations of each town, and are, in 
no way, "rural".  It is unfair of Bozievich to ignore these residents;  it only proves that he is not 
really familiar with the reality of these towns. 
Please consider this in approving redistricting plans. 
Sincerely, 
Evelyn Alford, 
Cheshire, OR. 
   
 


